
9/15/2021 Gmail - Court St parking at junction - text suggestion

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=3e99dafab7&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1710350826908369773&simpl=msg-f%3A1710350… 1/3

Tisbury Parish Council <tisburypc@gmail.com>

Court St parking at junction - text suggestion
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Errington, Nick <Nick.Errington@wiltshire.gov.uk> Wed, Sep 8, 2021 at 5:14 PM
To: Tisbury Parish Council <tisburypc@gmail.com>

Hi Sandra

 

Paul S has suggested the following text for a letter to residents of Court Street and Court Street Close :

 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam

 

Parking at the Junction of Court Street and Court Street Close, Tisbury

 

It has come to the attention of the Parish Council that parking taking place at the junction of Court Street and
Court Street Close is creating a road safety hazard.
Vehicles are being parked within 10 metres of the
aforementioned junction and restricting visibility for motorists seeking to turn onto Court Street.

 

The Parish Council would like to ask for local resident’s assistance in addressing this hazard by politely
asking them not to park within 10 metres of the junction.
In doing so the Parish Council would take this
opportunity to remind residents that Rule 243 of the Highway Code advises motorists that they should not
park within 10 metres (32 feet) of a junction.

 

It is hoped that this letter, along with the co-operation of local residents, will address the road safety hazard
that exists at the location in question. However,
if parking within 10 metres of the junction continues to take
place the Parish Council will need to consider other options to address the problem. Such options could
include reporting vehicles to the Police for contravening the Highway Code or requesting the
introduction of
double yellow lines.

 

Yours sincerely

 

 

 

He has also offered to check the final version of the text if the PC would like to amend any of the above in any way.

 

Thanks

 

 


